Faculty of Public Health Announcement

Interview Examination of Foreign employee

According to the Announcement of the Faculty of Public Health, Mahidol University
on June 7", 2024 the announcement of the list of eligible candidates for the examination in

a position of Foreign Expert at Dean Office, one position.

The application process has been completed. The applicant elegible for interview

examnote candidates who are listed below.

No. Name - Surname ID
1 Miss Oikia Tacusalme 01
2 Miss Mya Min 02
3 Mrs. Vita Lutfiah 03
4 Mr. Josiah Josias Phanichakun 04
5 Miss Nway Eint Chei 05
6 Mrs. Pauline Essouri 06
7 Mr. Afonso Lemos 07

Date, time and place of examination ;: August 14", 2024 at 13.30 - 16.00 pm at Pakorn-Nonglak
Sumetanurakkhakul room, 2" floor, Sataranasukwisit Building

(Building 1) Faculty of Public Health, Mahidol University



List of Selection:  On August 21 " 2024, at the Faculty of Public Health's website at
https://Awww.ph.mahidol.ac.th/jobs/ and http://Awww.op.mahidol.ac.th/orpr/E -

Recruitment/

Announcement made July 9", 2024
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Asst.Prof. Dr.Pichitpong Soontornpipit

/

Deputy Dean




